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Governor

January 29, 2015

Jonah Reuben
7932 Pasadena Avenue
Omaha, NE 68124

Dear Mr. Reuben:

Thank you for your recent correspondence discussing the sex offender laws in Nebraska. Iappreciate
the concerns behind your request for changes to these laws. Should legislation be presented to me
for consideration of changes to sex offender laws during this legislative session, I will certainly keep

your ideas in mind.

Again, thank you for sharing your thoughts with me. Your comments are always welcome. As a
father, 1 appreciate your cares and concerns for your granddaughter.

Sincerely,

Pete Ricketts
Govemor
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